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Tēnā koe WellingtonNZ 
 
Thank you for your email of 3 July 2024 to Wellington City Council | Te Kaunihera o Pōneke (the 
Council) requesting the following information: 
 

• The request for funding document supplied by CreativeHQ to WCC Climate and Sustainability 
fund for $11k for the Clean Tech Summit in June 2024 

 
Your request has been considered under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 
1987 (LGOIMA).  
 
Please find attached a copy of the CreativeHQ Grant Request and the CreativeHQ Annual Report – 
Financial Statements. These are being released to you in full.  
 
I trust this response is of assistance. If you require further information, please contact 
official.information@wcc.govt.nz.  
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 
 
 
 
Danika Morris-Brown 
Senior Advisor Official Information 
Complaints & Information Assurance 
Wellington City Council 
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